
                                                            Artise Dental - Financial Guidelines 
 
 
 
 
Dear  Patient,                                               June 23, 2022 
    

 We believe in the importance of quality dental care and we strive to provide you the best 

dental treatment possible.  Also, we understand the financial limitations that influence your 

choice of care. We want to assure you of our flexible approach to financing.  

 We work with most insurance companies and always try to maximize your coverage 

through meticulous detailing of procedures and interaction with your insurer if you have 

insurance. We even fill out the claim forms and send them for you and we're available to 

answer any questions we can. 

 However, remember that you are responsible for the portion of your treatment not 

covered by your insurance. Because we too must balance our finances, we do ask that you pay 

your portion of the treatment unless prior arrangements have been made. If you qualify, 

whether you have insurance or not, we will work with you to devise a method of payment that 

works for both of us. We also accept all major credit cards and care credit. If payment is not 

received within the agreed upon time frame, billing and finance charges may apply. 

 We hope that you find this information useful. Rest assured that we are here to help 

make quality dental care obtainable for all. We look forward to working with you to achieve 

excellent dental health. 

 Please know that we value your time and hope you will value ours. We have an 

automated reminding system that can text and email you two weeks ahead and again two days 

ahead of your scheduled appointment. This system can also be customized to your individual 

preference. Please call our office and give a 24 hour business day notice of any cancellations 

to avoid a $75.00 charge. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Drs. Enrique and Trischa Tuesta  

  
     
 
Patient Name:____          Signature:_____ 


